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DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY 

October 26, 1982 

Professor Martin Nozick 
The Gradúate School and University Center 
of the C.U.N.Y. 
33 West 42nd Street 
New York, N,Y. 10036 

Dear Professor Nozick: 

Thank you for your letter and your kind invitation 
to read a paper, or give a lecture, in your 
Ortega Symposium. 

"Ünfortunately, I will be away, in Spain, by May 5. 
Indeed, I will be in Spain most of the second 
semester —in Madrid and Barcelona, first, and 
in the University of Palma de Mallorrt.for about 
two months on occasion of a seminar focused on 
the ideas outline¿ in my book, From Hatter to Reason 
(De la materia a la razón). 

Your Symposium deserves a great success among 
English-speaking philosophers. 

With best wishes, 

ncerely, 

Jl Ferrater Mor 
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